
Port of Kingston 
Kitsap County, WA 

 
RESOLUTION NO. 2024-02-28-02 

 
A Resolution of the Commission of the Port of Kingston 

 
A RESOLUTION DIRECTING THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR TO SEND A LETTER TO KITSAP COUNTY 

COMMISSION WITH RECOMMENDATIONS FROM PORT COMMISSION REGARDING 
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN CHANGES FOR 2024 

 
 
WHEREAS, Kitsap County has requested recommendations from the Port of Kingston regarding the Kitsap County 
Comprehensive Plan and the Kingston Subarea Plan for 2024 planning process and, 
 
WHEREAS, the Port of Kingston Commission has reviewed the zoning code, alternative plans, and received input 
from community members and consultants, 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, the Commissioners for the Port of Kingston hereby direct the Executive Director to 
send a letter endorsing the Kingston Subarea Plan as attached (see Attachment A) and Storefront Zone (see 
Attachment B). 
 

Passed by the Board of Commissioners for the Port of-Kingston, Kitsap County, Washington at a regular 
meeting held this 28th day of February, 2024. 
 
 
PORT OF KINGSTON 
KITSAP COUNTY, WASHINGTON 
 
 
_________________________________        Attest:___________________________ 
Laura Gronnvoll, Commissioner          Greg Englin, Executive Director 

 
 

_________________________________ 
Steve Heacock, Commissioner 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Mary McClure, Commissioner 
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